
Dear Families, 

We hope that this latest update finds you all safe and that you’ve enjoyed the most recent home 

learning activities! We have loved receiving your updates and looking at all the fantastic work 

and activities that you have been completing at home - so many of you have been working 

really hard and the creativity is amazing! This week, we have really enjoyed continuing to 

study the Ancient Greeks. We have researched home life in Ancient Greece, using the 

following link (https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z87tn39/articles/zc8yb9q), designed our 

very own Greek God/Goddess, taken part in Forest School activities, created our own Top 

Trump cards of Greek Gods, designed a bird’s eye view of a Greek home and really enjoyed 

playing many hockey matches against the teachers.  

Please read through the latest activities that we have made for you to work through and 

remember that you can also complete ideas of your own (Purple Mash is a great resource for 

this!) We really enjoy seeing what you have created and produced!  

The work does not have to be printed to be completed; we understand that not all of you can 

print the work but you can if you are able to. 

Remember to keep emailing us your amazing work at Year6@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Take Care! 

Year 6 Teachers. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z87tn39/articles/zc8yb9q

